COUNTY OF SHASTA

NOTICE OF VACANCY

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to 54974, that a vacancy has occurred on the

following:

PUBLIC HEALTH ADVISORY BOARD

For further information regarding qualifications, please contact

Cara Schuler
2650 Breslauer Way
Redding, CA 96001

(530) 225-5594

-

[Board Secretary

Vacancy of: Public Health Advisory Board

Date Appointment Can Be Made: September 2023

Please Submit Application By: August 22. 2023

Expiration of New Term: March 31, 2026

THIS NOTICE MUST BE POSTED IN THE OFFICE OF THE CLERK OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS,
THE REDDING MUNICIPAL LIBRARY, AND ONE OR MORE CONSPICUOUS PLACES IN THE COUNTY.



